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Dear Customers  

CANON ANELVA CORPRATION 

Component Business Planning Center 

Component Development Dept./ Business Planning Dept. 

 

 

Notice of Stopping Production about Microfocus X-ray Source G-511VL-DL 

 

 

Thank you for using Canon ANELVA products.  

 

About high-definition machine G-511VL-DL in the microfocus X-ray source series product lineup, 

customer demand is very low and we are unable to maintain our own production system and 

efficiency, so production had been stopped in the end of July 2022.  

 

 Production of the high-definition machine G-511VL-D (Standard Type) will continue as usual. 

We will continue to strive to improve the reliability of our products, so we appreciate your 

continued patronage. 

 

 

 

 

Description 

The model of Stopping Production :   

Model name Name Product code Remarks 

G-511VL-DL Microfocus X-ray Source 49907 High definition long  

  

 

Date of Stopping Production ：July 31, 2022 

Date of Stopping Maintenance：July 31, 2029＊ 

 

 

Please kindly contact your local sales or service office for details.  

 

＊Depending on the date of manufacture or the status of production parts, we may not be able to respond even before the 

maintenance end date.  


